
New Wokingham Road Surgery Patients Participation Group 
                   Annual General Meeting    -  10 June 2016 

 
In Attendance:    Andy Wells-King 
                              Eleanor London 
                              Jane Currie 
                              Brian O’Regan 
                              Judy O’Regan 
                              Brenda Metcalfe 

    Susan Honey 
 
 
1. Apologies / Welcome 

Apologies were received from Dani Wheeler.  There were no members of the 
public in attendance. 

 
2. Chairman’s Report 

Andy Wells-King gave a report of PPG business and activities since the last 
AGM in June 2015. The full report is attached. There were no questions 
relating to this report, but members thanked Andy for his work. 

   
3. Treasurer’s Report 

Judy O’Regan gave the Treasurer’s Report in which it was noted that £1100 
has been raised through fund-raising for the Hearing dogs for the Deaf 
charity, and there is currently £21.42  being held in the bank.  
A full report is attached. 
The Chairman thanked Judy for her report and for her work during the year, 
in particular the organisation of the second-hand books sales. 
Discussion about the next charity to support was held over to the regular 
meeting which followed the AGM 

 
4. Election of Officers 

All officers had expressed their willingness to continue, and no further names 
were put forward. Therefore the current officers were elected for the year 
2016/17, as follows: 
Chairman      Andy Wells-King 
Secretary      Eleanor London 
Vice Chairman    Brian O’Regan 
Treasurer      Judy O’Regan 
The chairman thanked all officers and members of the group for their 
contribution during the year. 
 
The meeting was then declared closed. 
 
EL    21 June 2016 
 


